
Students Excel in National Testing! 

 

  We are very excited to share with you 
some fantastic news about how your 
support of our children at The Home of 
the Holy Angels is making a huge 
difference!  Ugandan students who are in 
7th level of primary school (called “P7”) 

take a national exam.  We recently learned from Fr. Charles Nabwana 
the results of the testing for our P7 students which occurred late last 
year.    

“We opened the doors to our Home in 2010 and 
have now reached the point where 14 of our 
students have graduated from primary school.  I am 
very pleased to report that these students excelled 
in the recent national testing.  11 of them received a 
grade of A, and 3 a B.   

  Overall, our students finished THIRD in the entire Kibale district 
which is comprised of over four hundred schools! 
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 I am very thankful to God and to all our faithful donors for their 
sacrifices in helping to make this happen.  You have created a new 
and brighter future for these children.  Through your help, they have 
been able to move forward in their lives and are now pursuing studies 
at a local secondary school.  Thank you and God bless you!”    -- Fr. 
Charles Nabwana 

 
  We will continue our mentorship for graduating students! As our P7 
students move from The Home of the Holy Angels to a local 
secondary school, we will continue to provide them with support, 
direction and mentoring.  

Through your help, we 
have significantly 
changed the trajectory of 
their lives and want this 
to continue as they move 
from our campus to their 
new secondary school.    

The cost of supporting our children at The Home of the Holy Angels 
is approximately $600 per year.   

  We are so thankful to all of you who are currently supporting a child 
at this level through our Sponsor-a-Child Program.  Our hope and 
prayer is that you will continue your sponsorship throughout their 
primary schooling so they can achieve a similar level of success as our 
recent P7 graduates. To meet the emerging need of secondary 
education for our graduating P7 students, we are creating the 
Sponsor-a-Leader Program.  Through a contribution of $900 per 
year, individuals, couples or groups are able to cover the cost of 
tuition at a local secondary school, along with room and board.    
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Current sponsors are given 
first opportunity to 
continue their support of an 
individual child as they 
move from primary to 
secondary school.  Since 

not all sponsors may be able to do so, would you consider joining this 
new program to support these bright students who will become our 
future leaders?    Since there are a number of graduates from this 
recent class who do not have a sponsor, there is an urgent need to find 
sponsors for our new secondary students. Please visit our updated 
website at http://www.helpkibale.org/new for more information. 

  May God continue to bless you and your family in 2017. Thank you 
for your prayers and continued financial support. 
 
Yours in the Christ, 
Father Charles  
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